Lenz, Bernard

From: Greeno, Jared

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 2:53 PM

To: Lenz, Bernard

Subject: FW: MEG Response RE Wastewater Influent Testing for Coronavirus
FYI

From: Vanessa Wishart <VWishart@staffordlaw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 12:26 PM

To: Marjorie Irving <mirving@staffordlaw.com>

Cc: Paul Kent <pkent@staffordlaw.com>; Chris Shaw, City of Appleton <chris.shaw@appleton.org>; Jeff Deitsch
<utilitysupt@villageofjackson.com>; John Fales <jfales@medfordwi.us>; Keith Haas <keith.haas@cityofracine.org>;
Kevin Freber <kfreber@oconomowoc-wi.gov>; Leo Diehl, Rice Lake Utilities <leod@ricelakeutilities.com>; Paul
Christensen <pchristensen@fortatkinsonwi.net>; Rich Boden <rboden@ploverwi.gov>; Sam Warp
<sam.warp@ci.marshfield.wi.us>; Steve Brand <sbrand@ci.oshkosh.wi.us>; SThieszen@newwater.us; Tim Reel
<treel@whitewater-wi.gov>; Todd Fischer <rewwrc@mwt.net>; Wade Peterson <wpeterson@cityofbaraboo.com>
Subject: MEG Response RE Wastewater Influent Testing for Coronavirus

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good afternoon, MEG Membership,

Some of you may have received a request from the Wisconsin State Lab of Hygiene to conduct sampling of wastewater
influent at your facilities for the presence of coronavirus. We have reviewed this request and see no concerns with
participating. We are hopeful this effort could provide more information about the spread of the virus. If you have any
further questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

Best regards,

Vanessa
STAFFORD Vanessa Wishart
ROSENBAUM | VWishart@staffordlaw.com | 608.210.6307
LLP
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